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Term 4 Week 5

Principal’s Report

It was very exciting to see 7 of our 9 Kinder
students for 2013 come through the gates
this morning with bright, eager faces.

| visited the K-2 classroom and can report
that they had a happy morning involved in
the variety of activities Mrs Neale had ready
for them.

| enjoyed chatting to our new parents and
giving them an introduction to our school. |
hope it is the beginning of along and happy
partnership .

Thanks to Liz McDonald for her time to talk
about uniforms and the P&C.

Unfortunately we were all so busy we did
not get a chance for photos but I will
definitley put something in next week’s
newsletter.

S. Matthews
Principal

Upcoming Events

Term 4
Week 5
Active After School’'s

Program (AASC)
3:15pm - 4:30pm

Art Club $2 with Mrs
Botticchio 3:15pm - 4:30pm

K-6 Assembly 2:20pm

Wednesday 7" November

Thursday 8™ November

Friday 9" November
All Welcome!
Freezing Fun Friday 50c

NEW SOUTH WALES
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Week 6

Monday 12" November

Tuesday 13" November

Wednesday 14" November

Thursday 15" November

Friday 16™ November

Week 7

Monday 19" November

Tuesday 20" November

Wednesday 21° November

Thursday 22nd November

Friday 23" November

Thursday, 8 November 2012

Explorer's Club $2
3:15pm - 4:45pm
Kinder Orientation
9am-1pm

Active After School's
Program (AASC)
3:15pm - 4:30pm

Playgroup
9:15am — 11:00am

Active After School's
Program (AASC)
3:15pm - 4:30pm

Art Club $2 with Mrs
Botticchio 3:15pm - 4:30pm

Cricket Gala Day K-6

P&C meeting 3:15pm
All Welcome!

Explorer’s Club $2
3:15pm - 4:45pm

Kinder Orientation
9am-3pm

Active After School's
Program (AASC)
3:15pm - 4:30pm

Playgroup
9:15am — 11:00am

Active After School's
Program (AASC)
3:15pm - 4:30pm

Art Club $2 with Mrs
Botticchio 3:15pm - 4:30pm

Freezing Fun Friday 50c
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Term 4 Week 5

Thursday, 8 November 2012

Uniform Orders For 2013

Parents wishing to purchase uniforms for
students for the start of 2013 will need to place
an order with Helen Field.

The P&C do not hold a lot of stock on the
premises and so it is best to get an order in
before the end of term in preparation for the
start of school in 2013.

An order form is attached to this newsletter.

K-6 Assembly

We will be holding a K-6 assembly
commencing at 2:20pm on Friday 9"
November. Parents welcome!

Freezing Fun Fridays!
Ice blocks will be available for sale by the
SRC on Fridays for 50c throughoutTerm 4.

Coaches Needed!!!!

If the Active After School program is to be
sustainable in our school, it is necessary that
we have community members willing to
become coaches. This would involve a one day
training course and a short online course. All
the activities are prepared for you and this
makes the program very simple to run.
Coaches are paid a minimum of $40 each
session. The commitment would be for 7

DEPARTMENT
OF EDUCATION

AND TRAINING

sessions in a school term. It may be that you
are involved for one term each year. It is
entirely flexible.

If you think this might be something you could
be involved in please return the expression of
interest attached to the newsletter to the school
office and we can then connect you with the
program organisers.

Please consider this if you have ever coached
a sport, have knowledge about a particular
sport, have an interest in earning some extra
cash. There is always a staff member on duty
to organise the students and support you
during the session.

GRC Concert

Miss Keva Abotomey, our wonderful music
teacher, is holding a concert in Goulburn for
the involvement of all her students across a

number of schools.

Miss A is wanting to showcase the wonderful
musical talent of student’s at Tallong Public
School in this concert to be held in Belmore
Park, Goulburn on 2" December, 2012. We
are hoping to involve as many students as
possible from our school and hope your child
can be part of this. Please read the attached
note and confirm participation by 16"
November, 2012.

Page 2



